
From: Amanda Stratton  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 6:16 PM 
To: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless hub at 705 Fanshawe Park Rd W 

  

Hi Corrine, 
  
I hope you’re doing well! I wanted to let you know that I’m very strongly in favour of the homeless hub 
proposed at 705 Fanshawe Park Road West.  
  
To put some context on my input, I live less than a kilometre away. I have a teenager who frequently 
walks right past that spot on her way home from Banting. I also have a toddler who plays in area parks. 
And our whole family takes walks down that street often often, and we go to businesses closeby.  
  
I hope council will move forward with this location, and the entire plan, as quickly as possible.  
  
Best, 
Amanda 
  
 

mailto:crahman@london.ca
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.google.com/maps/search/705*Fanshawe*Park*Rd*W?entry=gmail&source=g__;KysrKw!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!RSGmpTptge6lEEFcOe8OFf-RYg_oa3ZP9OdknGcZsO74WZoVgyBDdQu47gEJ0It7-i9dSsK5ZR71JQ5Is6h6kLjW$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.google.com/maps/search/705*Fanshawe*Park*Road*West?entry=gmail&source=g__;KysrKw!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!RSGmpTptge6lEEFcOe8OFf-RYg_oa3ZP9OdknGcZsO74WZoVgyBDdQu47gEJ0It7-i9dSsK5ZR71JQ5Is71KyAhQ$

	From: Amanda Stratton
	Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 6:16 PM To: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless hub at 705 Fanshawe Park Rd W

